

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Honorable President and Members of the City Council

Attention: Natawna Austin, Executive Secretary

FROM:

William H. Cole, President and CE

DATE:

March 12, 2015

SUBJECT:

City Council Bill No. 15-0484

Motor Fuel Sales- Air Pumps

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on Council Bill 15-0484, removing the requirement for fuel service stations to provide customers with free air pumps for tire inflation. BDC has no objection to this Bill and respectfully request that Bill 15-0484 is given favorable consideration by the City Council.

cc:

Colin Tarbert Angela Gibson

sandra.blake/ccbill15/15-0484

